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SELECTOR VALVE UPDATE 

 

Fike is excited to announce an update to the selector valve product 
offering. Beginning May 1st, new assemblies will be replacing 
existing inventory and will be available for order. 
 
These selector valves have FM approval and are UL listed for use 
with Fike fire suppression systems and also come in a broader 
range of sizes. For chemical agents like ECARO-25 and FM-200 
selector valves can range from 1” to 4”.  For inert agents like 
PROINERT or Fike CO2 the selector valves range from 1” to 3”. 
 
Previous generation selector valves were reset by way of a pop-off 
valve that released pressure.  These new selector valves will remain 
in an activated state until reset by physically turning the valve’s operating shaft.  The visual 
indicators have been simplified by removing the large plastic topper with red/green notification 
and utilizing a slot/arrow indicator instead. 
 
Part numbers are as follows: 
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If you have further questions, please contact Fike technical support at 1-800-937-3453. 
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